
As early as the night of Thursday, August 8, Oak Hill Parkway crews will perform a 

major traffic shift involving both eastbound and westbound US 290 throughout a 

large portion of the project corridor. Please see the attached maps and details 

below:

 

New westbound US 290 frontage road opens between Patton Ranch Road (east of 

William Cannon Drive) and Oak Meadow Drive (west of the ‘Y’ Interchange)

• Westbound US 290 traffic will shift to the north onto the new westbound 

            US 290 frontage road.

• Eastbound US 290 traffic will shift to the north onto new temporary lanes

            between Oak Meadow Drive and Old Bee Caves Road, then onto the existing

            westbound US 290 mainlanes between Old Bee Caves Road and Patton

            Ranch Road.

 

Old Bee Caves Road access shifts to a Right-In/Right-Out at the westbound US 290 

frontage road

• Old Bee Caves Road will become a right-in/right-out permanently at the

            westbound US 290 frontage road.

• Drivers traveling along eastbound US 290 will make a signalized U-turn at

            William Cannon Drive for access to Old Bee Caves Road from the new

            westbound US 290 frontage road.

• Drivers exiting Old Bee Caves Road will continue to use the U-turn in place

            along SH 71 north of the ‘Y’ Interchange for access to eastbound US 290.

New traffic patterns may affect your 
commute to our campus
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